

March 1, 2021

HHSD employees,

Despite all the recent snow, we are looking forward to our upcoming Spring Break March 31-April 5th. As of March 1, 2021 the Order of the Secretary of the Pennsylvania Department of Health for Mitigation Relating To Travel is no longer in effect. Travelers should still practice appropriate public health measures to slow the spread of COVID-19 such as masking, physical distancing, and hand hygiene. You can find more information at the following link: Travelers (pa.gov) Also, FAQs specific to travel that can be found Travelers (pa.gov)

For those considering International Travel, please reach out to Marguerite or myself.

We know things can change quickly and we could always go back to travel restriction of some kind. We will ensure we communicate if there are any changes or amendments concerning out of state travel.

I would like to remind everyone about a free app called, COVID Alert PA. This is a free and voluntary mobile app developed by the Pennsylvania Department of Health to assist with information relative to COVID, cases, exposure, symptoms etc. Please consider downloading this app for yourself.

Lastly, we are still using the daily health and screening tool which needs to be filled out by all employees that are working physically onsite. This should be filled out each day that you are in a district building. Should you have any questions or concerns or need to speak about potential exposure or symptoms, please direct those questions to Marguerite Gustafson 215-740-3095 or myself 215-420-5016.

Be well!

Christine Welsh

Christine Welsh

Director Human Resources

cwelsh@HHSD.org